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Friday 30th June 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It’s been another jam-packed week for our lovely Year 6’s. Despite Sports Day being postponed, we have had plenty 

of fun with Peter Pan rehearsals and secondary transition days!  

Peter Pan 
 
As you know, our Peter Pan production is next week! Doors will open around 1:15 for the 1:30 performance on 
Wednesday afternoon and around 5:45 for the 6:00pm performance on Thursday evening. We look forward to 
seeing you there. 
 
Evening Performances 
 
For our evening performance of Peter Pan on Thursday 6th July, it would be absolutely amazing to have as many of 
the children back for this performance as possible. If you can get your child back to school, we’d be extremely 
grateful as each and every child makes up such an important part of the production. The children may arrive back at 
school for 5:30, using the side gate by the hall. They will need to head up to their classroom where their class 
teacher will be waiting.  
 
Medication-Residential 
 
Finally, if your child requires medication for the residential which you informed us about on the medical document 

you completed, please could this be brought to school by Wednesday 5th July in a labelled bag and handed to your 

child’s class teacher. If your child has an inhaler, they will be asked to hang on to these so they can use them as 

required but if they have a spare, please bring that in for us to carry. If for any reason you cannot bring in the 

medication early, please hand it to their group leader on the morning of the residential. 

Reports 

Today, you will have received a ParentMail with information regarding end of year reports and SATs results. 

However, as a reminder, please see the following message below:  

As you know, in addition to teacher assessment, children sit SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) in GPS, reading and 

mathematics. Due to the nature of tests, children’s results can differ from the teacher’s assessments on their end of 

year reports. For example, a teacher may assess a child at ‘meeting age-related expectations’ but the test result 

states they are ‘working towards age-related expectations’. 

The children’s results will be sent home with their end of year reports however we need to inform you of a change of 

date regarding receiving these. 

As some of you may know, the rest of the school’s end of year reports are due to be sent home next Friday 7th July. 

Unfortunately, the children’s SATs results don’t arrive till week commencing 10th July, the week of our residential 

which all Year 6 staff are attending. Therefore, end of year reports and SATs results will be sent home on Tuesday 

18th July. 
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Leavers Assembly 

We can’t believe the time of year has come where we start to talk about the leavers assembly. This year, our leavers 

assembly is taking place on Thursday 20th July, starting at 2:30. Doors will open at 2:15. 

 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 
 
Wrens 
 
Alice-For being resilient, brave and confident in Peter Pan rehearsals. 
 
Issac-For completing his secondary school transition with confidence. 
 
Hermione-For being a calm, kind and sensitive member of Wrens class. 
 
Kestrels 
 
Jack-For always living by our school values and being a kind member of the class! 
 
Ashwin-For having a good mindset this week and demonstrating positive behaviours.  
 
Lily-May-For putting in 100% effort into Peter Pan rehearsals this week! 
 
Jays 
 
Noah-For going above and beyond in his role as the ship's cook! 
 
Finley-For working hard at his characterisation of Mr Smee! 
 
Jonny-For a fantastic non-chronological report on a mythical creature. 
 
 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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